
 
Selective High School Placement Process  

 
 
 

Dear parents 
 
Applications for Year 7 entry to selective high schools in 2022 are now 
open.  Applications will close on 16 November 2020. 
 
Parents can apply online at https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-
schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7 
 
All applicants are required to sit the Selective High School Placement 
Test to be held on Thursday 11 March 2021. 
 
The department has introduced a new application system that will give 
parents a more interactive experience. The new system enables parents 
to make updates and add attachments even after an application is 
submitted. Parents can also communicate directly with the High 
Performing Students Team through the system’s new ‘messages’ 
feature. 
 
Anyone experiencing difficulty completing or submitting an application, 
can contact the High Performing Students Team on 1800 880 376 or 
email ssu@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
More information and updates on the selective high school placement 
process can be found at https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-
schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7 
 
Thanks. 
 
Gurmit Thakur 
Releving Assistant Principal – Year 5 
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